
 

 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania Providers  
 
Date: July 15, 2021 
 
Subject: July issue of our provider newsletter, Connections, now online! 

 
 

AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania is pleased to announce the availability of the second edition of 
our provider newsletter, Connections. 
 
Connections is your link to important provider news, updates, and resources. We hope your 
practice finds this edition informative, and we welcome any comments or suggestions you may 
have. Contact us at provider.communications@amerihealthcaritaspa.com. 
 
Highlights of this edition include: 
 

• COVID-19 vaccine reimbursement update.  
• Focus on community engagement.  
• Reminder: Balance billing members is prohibited. 
• Health literacy — simple ways to improve patient and physician communication. 
• Quality Improvement updates. 

 
To view the newsletter, go to www.amerihealthcaritaspa.com > Providers > Communications 
> Provider Newsletters.  


